
Full hearts for Sohrob

We lovingly dedicate our 21/22 Performance Season to Sohrob Keynejad (OPHS ‘17). A kind, enthusiastic, respected 
leader & ITS member, Sohrob was the glue that held our stage crew together during his years at OPHS.  Whether it 

was building sets, doing tech or managing the crew-Sohrob did it all!  He was a team leader, team builder and an 
artist. He led his crew with patience, understanding and humor. Sohrob was and will always continue to be a most 

precious part of our OPHS theatre & Thespian family and will remain in our hearts forever.
#fullheartsforsohrob


